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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council  
 
From:  Kent Collins, P.E., Deputy City Manager 
  
Date:  January 23, 2024  
 
Reference:  Discussion of NTECC Building 
 
2040:  Sustainable Government  
 
   
Staff will provide an update on plans to build an NTECC facility to accommodate long-term needs. 
 
 
 
 


	Reference:  Discussion of NTECC Building
	2040:  Sustainable Government

